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CROSS ENROLLMENT

Cross enrollment provides an opportunity for students enrolled in one Bethel school College of Arts &
Sciences, College of Adult & Professional Studies, Seminary, or Graduate School (CAS, CAPS, Seminary,
or GS) to take specific courses in another Bethel school as a guest student. Students must first consult
their academic advisor in CAS or student success advisor in CAPS, Seminary, or GS before undertaking
the cross enrollment process. Requests are subject to approval by advisors, department chairs

or program directors, and deans. Limitations may include prerequisites, available space, program
restrictions and the number of courses at the host school in which a student may enroll.

NOTE: The College of Adult & Professional Studies courses are not open to students currently enrolled
in the College of Arts & Sciences at Bethel University except where specific agreements exist between
the deans of both schools.



